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December 3, 2019 
147/2019-VOP 

E X T E R N A L  C O M M U N I C A T I O N  

To: B3’s Market Participants – BM&FBOVESPA Segment 

Re: ePUMA Trading Screen – End of Support for Versions for Windows 7 
Operating System 

B3 hereby informs you that with the end of Microsoft’s support for Windows 7 in 
January 2020, B3 will discontinue support for the ePUMA trading screen for this 
operating system on March 27, 2020. 
 
Participants are therefore advised to transition to Windows 10 before then, in order 
to avoid the need to use a service or support that will no longer be available. 
 
As of the date of publication of this External Communication all new versions of 
ePUMA will be developed only for the Windows 10 operating system. 
 
Further information can be obtained from Trading Support by telephone on +55 11 
2565 5021 or by email at tradingsupport@b3.com.br. 
 
 
 
 
Cícero Augusto Vieira Neto  
Chief Operating Officer  
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